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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
I am happy to inform you that five new students from IPLC’s graduating class have been selected to 
attend the Universal Peace Academy in Korea. We are proud to say that these are exceptional students 
and we are sure they will do very well. As you may know we have 12 cadets presently at UPA trying 
desperately studying to pass the Korean Language Institute test. They have worked hard all year to learn 
Korean sufficiently to enter the Master’s program. 
 
Unfortunately the first group that went to Korea had a difficult path. At the time of their entrance in the 
program we thought they could do fundraising in Korea but unfortunately that was not possible and they 
suffered greatly from lack of financial support. 
 
So for this new group we hope to find “foster parents” that can give them the parental heart and guidance 
as well financial support they need. Being in a foreign land is a hard road to go. We hope financial 
support can ease the road they are to travel. 
 
We are searching for some families that feel moved to support these worthy students. Any donation is 
appreciated. This will be for their flight to and from Korea, Visa fees, Medical insurance, books, an 
educational tour in the summer, personal needs and other necessities. This is your personal contribution to 
this future leader. 
 
These young people are our offering to True Parents. They are the best that IPLC has to offer. We pray 
that they can be victorious through True Parents guidance, their own talents and your support. 
 
If any families feel moved to help in this way please contact me at mangelucci@gmail.com. I can put you 
in touch with one of the students that are cadets for this batch. They need to be in Korea by Feb. 20, 2014 
so this is an urgent matter. 
 
Thanking you in advance, 
 
Marilyn Angelucci 
Dean of Student Affairs 
International Peace Leadership College 
Tanay, Rizal 
Philippines 
 
 
 
 


